
From: Sarah Ashton
To: A428 Black Cat
Subject: Application by Highways England for an Order Granting Development Consent for the A428 Black Cat to

Caxton Gibbet Road Improvement Scheme - Adequacy of consultation request
Date: 10 March 2021 17:34:38

Thank you for your letter in respect of the above. St Albans City and District Council has no
comments in respect of this matter.
 
Kind Regards
 
Sarah Ashton
Development Manager
Planning and Building Control
St Albans City and District Council
 
Working Pattern: Monday, Wednesday, Thursday and Friday
 
Council general home page: www.stalbans.gov.uk
Council contact details and address: www.stalbans.gov.uk/contact-us
Main Telephone Number 01727 866100
 
 

Do you have a ‘MyStAlbans’ District Account?

To register, just go to www.stalbans.gov.uk/mystalbansdistrictaccount to access a
personalised online account that gives you instant access to lots of useful council services,
wherever you live in the District.

****Disclaimer****

The information in this message should be regarded as Private and is 
intended for the addressee only unless explicitly stated. 
If you have received this message in error it must be deleted and the sender 
notified. 

The views expressed in this message are personal and not necessarily 
those of St Albans City and District Council unless explicitly stated. 
Please be aware that emails sent to or received from St Albans City and 
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District Council may be intercepted and read by the council. 
Interception will only occur to ensure compliance with council policies or 
procedures or regulatory obligations, to prevent or deter crime, or for the 
purposes of essential maintenance or support of the email system.

Please note for the time being during the Covid-19 pandemic, the
Council will accept service by email. 

The personal information you provide will be held in accordance with the 
General Data Protection Regulation (GDPR) and the Council’s Data 
Protection Policy.  You can find more information about how we will handle 
your personal information in our privacy notice: Privacy Notice
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